
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ELECTRONIC BALLOT COUNTING 

DEVICE TESTING 

 

WEDNESDAY 

SEPTEMBER 5, 2018 

12:00 NOON 

KENSINGTON TOWN HALL 

MEETING ROOM 

 
Per RSA 656:42 the Ballot counting device 

that will be used for the State Primary 

Election on September 11, 2018  

will be tested on  

Wednesday, September 5, 2018  

at 12:00noon. 

 


